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I16805 WCR 19 1/2, Platteville, Colorado 80651 ;s

I

October 26, 1984
Fort St. Vrain
Unit #1
P-84450

Mr. John Collins $@h b__
Region IV
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 0CT29l984
Arlington, TX. 76011 p
ATTN: R. J. Everett

SUBJECT: Postponement Of Spent Fuel
Shipments And November
Shipment' Schedule

Dear Mr. Collins:

Pursuant to telephone notifications made October 26, 1984, due to
'urther delays resulting from equipment problems at Idaho Chemical
Processing Plant (ICPP), this letter is to provide you with another
update to the modified schedule of spent fuel shipments from tre Fort
St. Vrain Nuclear Generating Station in Platteville, Colorado, to the
Idaho Chemical Processing Plant in Scoville, Idaho for the balance of
the month of October, 1984 and for the month of November, 1984.- The
enclosure to this letter contains safeguards infe mation and is
t*,e refore attached as a separate sealed item. It m".c be protected
against unauthorized disclosure until ten days after arrival at ICPP4

of the final spent fuel shipment in 1984.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Judd Sills at
(303) 785-2223, Ext. 265.

Sincerely,

04111hi p - # 'o
POR A / J. W. Gahm i

'

F Manager, Nuclear Production

cc: C. Hillman
Nuclear Regulatory Commission g,
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